
March 25, 2025 

 

TO:   NGTL System Customers 

FROM: TransCanada PipeLines Limited on behalf of NGTL GP Ltd., as general partner on 
behalf of NGTL Limited Partnership 

RE:  Extending Appendix D Discretion to Delivery Customers 

 

The Tolls, Tariff, Facilities and Procedures Committee (TTFP) adopted Issue T2025-01: Delivery Discretion at 
the March 18, 2025 TTFP meeting for the purpose of entering into discussions on a proposal to extend daily 
Discretion to flows at Delivery points (Storage will continue to be excluded) to manage Customer’s Inventory 
outside the Balanced Zone caused by variances in extrapolated flows and scheduled quantities occurring 
after 16:00 

The purpose of this letter is to provide notice to parties that are not TTFP members but have an identifiable 
interest in this Issue and seek to participate in these discussions. Participation is limited to this Task Force 
only and does not grant full TTFP membership. All parties that participate in the Task Force will be required to 
adhere to the TTFP procedures during these discussions, including confidentiality provisions and discussions 
being on a ‘without prejudice’ basis. 

If your organization is not a TTFP member but is interested in participating in the Task Force, or if you have 
questions about the Issue or Task Force process, please contact Brogen Solberg at 
brogen_solberg@tcenergy.com. Participation is at the discretion of NGTL, and requests must be made on or 
before April 7, 2025.  

 

Regards, 

 

Jay White 
Vice-President, Commercial and Business Development 
Canada Gas 

cc:  Tolls, Tariff, Facilities and Procedures Committee 

mailto:brogen_solberg@tcenergy.com

